
BENZONIA TOWNSHIP 

1020 Michigan Ave. 

Benzonia, MI 49616 

 

 Special Meeting-Budget 

February 13, 2024 
Approved: 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jason Barnard at 9AM. 

Roll Call was taken with Burns, Barnard, Gardner and Heller present, Priest was absent.  Steve Adams, 

the Fire Chief was present. 

The purpose of the meeting was to continue discussion of the new 2024 – 2025 budgets for Benzonia 

Township and Fire Department. 

Treasurer Burns opened the discussion with the Fire Fund.  She explained the changes suggested at 

our last meeting and asked for more discussion.  Fire Chief Adams told the Board about additional 

expenses for this budget and in future ones that he would like to see included in this budget.  After a 

discussion, the treasurer will have these changes on our budget at the next meeting. 

The Treasurer then continued on to the General Fund, with those changes appearing on our draft at 

our next meeting. 

The next budget meeting will be Tuesday, February 20th at 9:30am here at the Hall.  

Submitted by, 

 

Diana L. Heller 

Benzonia Township Clerk. 

  

 

 

 


